
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
We hope that you had a wonderful 
Christmas, and that you are enjoying the 
New Year! We are thankful for all God did in 
student’s lives through our ministry last 
semester, and we are excited to continue to 
trust God as we reach students with the 
Gospel at UW-Madison, UW-Whitewater, 
MATC, Edgewood College, Middleton High 
School, Verona High School & more in the 
year to come!  

TCX 2015 
On December 28th to January 1st, 150 
students from Madison & Southern 
Wisconsin campuses attended Cru’s Winter 
Conference, TCX, in downtown Minneapolis, 
MN. Over the four days of the conference 
students listened to speakers, worshiped, 
and spent time growing in community with 
each other. We witnessed God work in 
amazing ways during this conference. One 
student from our campus even put his faith 
in Christ for the first time. Praise God!  

DAY OF OUTREACH 
One day of TCX was devoted to sharing the 
Gospel in the city of Minneapolis & beyond. 
We partnered with Cru’s inner city ministry 
to hand out boxes filled with food & other 
items to families in need. We then went to a 
local church & worked with them to deliver 
the boxes. Several times, when delivering the 
boxes, students had the opportunity to share 
the Gospel with the families they met. After 
the Day of Outreach was complete, TCX as a 
whole saw 57 people put their faith in Jesus!  

Top: Students at a local Minneapolis church 
during the Day of Outreach at TCX.  
Above: Alyssa, a junior at UW-Madison, and 
Bri, a Cru intern, on the Day of Outreach. 

Above top: Students worshipping during a main 
session at TCX.  
Above bottom: Students sharing their faith with family 
& friends through social media outlets on the TCX Day 
of Outreach.  
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Praise God for the work He continues to do through us. We are so thankful 
for your continued partnership in reaching students with the Gospel. 

In Christ,  
Madison Area & Southern Wisconsin Cru Staff Team   


